
Willow Lane School and Appletree Nursery do 
not have a PTA like many other schools. 

As a parent-governor I have received lots of 
ideas and interest in what such a group could 

achieve. 

But first we wanted to know a little bit 
more...please scan the QR code below to 

complete our quick survey. 

It’s not just for parents but for anyone who is 
part of our community. 

We would be very grateful!

Should we have 
a Friends of 
Willow Tree 
Federation?!


